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VTP/ELB/Breakfast Club Fees 
 
February 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
We are writing to inform you that there will be an increase to our Breakfast Club fee from the start of Term 6.  
 
You will be aware that our current fees have not increased for a considerable amount of time, but we regrettably 
now need to make this change to ensure that the Breakfast Club provision remains a viable option.  
 
We will be increasing the fee to £3 per session from Monday 5th June 2023.  We hope you will agree that this is still 
very good value for wraparound childcare with activities and food provided. 
 
Our commitment remains to supporting children to have a great start to their day by providing a safe and fun 
environment where they can have a healthy breakfast, as well as having time to socialise and relax, which means 
that they are emotionally and physically equipped for the school day ahead. 
 
If you have any concerns about this or need some support, please do not hesitate to contact our finance team (on 
01795 426091) or our FLO, Mrs Meyrick.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 

Mrs V Pettett 
Head of School 


